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         Family Learning 

This weeks Family Learning involved making bracelets, necklaces and 

dangly earrings.  This was achieved by using string and beads with wire 

fittings for the earrings.  The children also had a go at badge making.  They de-

signed their own badges using paper and crayons and then used a machine which 

wrapped their design around the front of the badge and attached the back of the 

badge to it.  I am sure you will agree that the designs are fantastic.   

 

 

 

 

 

GROWTH Certificate Winners House Point Winners 

Jack, Joseph, Olivia, Ben, Dawson, Keira, 

Logan, Ruby, Louis, Charlie, Marcel, Lucas, 

Mason, Finn, Wren, Otis & Darcey.  

George, Aimee, Olivia, Grace, Scarlett & 

Darcey. 



 

 

June 

29th  NO CELEBRATION     

ASSEMBLY 

29th Sports Day—KS2 am 

         Sports Day—KS1 pm 

 

July 

5th Family Learning 1.15—3.15 

6th Transition Day 

10th Family Learning—Yr 6 on-

ly—1.15-3.15 

10th Yr 1 Class Trip 

11th Yr 6 production at 6.30 

12th Family Learning—same 

children as the 5th July   

13th School Reports issued 

12th Yr 6 Production at 6.30 

16th Yr 6 End of Year Trip 

16th Informal Parents Evening 

3.30—5.00 

20th Yr 6 Leavers Assembly 

20th School Closes 

 

September 

3rd School Closed—Training Day 

4th School Re-opens 

 

October 

11th Individual School Photos 

 

    Lunchtime Certificate Winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

School Dinner Menus  

Please can you ensure that you fully com-

plete a dinner menu for your child if you  

wish your child to have a school dinner next term.   

The completed menus need to be returned back to 

school no later than Friday 29th 

June 2018. 

Thank you 

Weekly Attendance                        

School - 96.2% 

                                      Summer Fayre 

Please look out for the letter coming home with 

your child about our Summer Fayre that is being held on Sat-

urday 7th July 2018 between 11.00 and 2.00.  All families are 

welcome. 

Class Attendance % No of late marks 

Acorns 97.5 4 

Oaks 90 2 

Willows 95.8 2 

Junipers 97.3 5 

Elms 93.3 1 

Rowans 92.6 4 

Maples 100 3 

Lexie, Ben, Gio, Ava, Honey-Rose, Owen, Aleksander & 

Masie  


